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Dear Anne-Marie Treveylan,  Please reconsider your plans for Stonehenge.  Growth
should not come at the expense of World Heritage sites.  Since your government has been
in power Britain's standing in the world has taken a nosedive, please don't damage it any
further. 
                                                   Sincerely, Christine West.




